
View our privacy notice at www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/privacy 
Complaints & Information Team, Nottinghamshire County Council,  
County Hall, Loughborough Rd, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 

This matter is being dealt with by: 
Name Jilly Walden 
Reference: NCC-042835-19 
T 0115 977 2788 
E complaints@nottscc.gov.uk 
W www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 

 
 

03 March 2020 
 
 
 

 
 
Request for Information: Ref NCC-042835-19 
Sexual-health funding 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to sexual-health funding. I can now let you 
have the following information in response to the questions you raised. 
 
 
1)If your council has any planned cuts to sexual-health funding for the year 2019/20, 
compared to 2018/19. If so, I would like to know what these planned cuts will look like 
(e.g. reduced opening hours for sexual health services, reduced staff, closures to sexual 
health services etc). The county council has not cut and funding from 2018/19 to 2019/20. We 
are increasingly spending in this area due to demand. 
 
 
2)If your council has any plans to increase sexual-health funding for the year 2019/20, 
compared to 2018/19. If so, I would like to what these planned increases will look like (e.g. 
increased opening hours for sexual health services, increased staff, opening of sexual 
health services etc.). The amount of funding increased from 2018/19 to planned spend for 
2019/20 is £36,542.   
 
 
3)The total amount of changes (for example, changes to funding) or closures to existing 
sexual health services within your council, between the years 2016/17 and 2019/2020 
inclusive. Nottinghamshire County Council has not closed any services between those years. 
All services remain and costs have increased each year between these dates. 
 
We hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do 
not hesitate to contact me directly using the contact details below. In addition and for future 
reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publish previous Freedom of Information 
Requests and answers on our website, click here to see the Disclosure logs. 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the  

Team Manager,  
Complaints and Information Team,  
County Hall,  
West Bridgford,  
Nottingham,  
NG2 7QP  
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or email : FOI@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Name : Jilly Walden 
Position: Complaints information and Mediation Officer  
Nottinghamshire County Council 
 




